
Good evening everyone. I hope you have all managed to relax over the last two weeks and enjoy 
some sunshine. 

I will be setting some work for you all this week but please, please, please remember, the most 
important thing for me as your teacher is for you to keep on being amazing; keep focusing on that 
inner strength and to make sure you laugh and smile each day! That is your number one homework - 
anything else is a bonus! 

 

Each day, I would like you to complete at least a half hour of exercise. You can choose what you do 
but I recommend Joe Wicks PE and Oti Mabuse's dance class. 

 

I would also like you to practice your sketching and aim to draw one picture a day. Begin by drawing 
a bear. It can be a simple sketch in pencil. Then, the next day, draw another bear and each day aim 
to make your bear better and better. I can't wait to see your improvements! ( I will do it too so you 
can see my bear. Hint - use a picture or the internet to help you) 

 

Maths 

I would like you to think about money. What do you already know?  

Think about how many pence in £1. 

How many different ways can you make 50p?(remember to use only known coins) 

When you have done this, have a look at this worksheet (no need to print - answer on separate 
sheet). 

 

https://wrm-13b48.kxcdn.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/homelearning/year-4/Lesson-3-Y4-
Summer-Block-2-WO1-Pounds-and-pence-2020.pdf 

 

This week, prepare your own shop (real or imaginary) then add prices. Ask parents to come shopping 
and add up what they have spent. For an extra challenge, they can pretend to give you money and 
you can calculate the change. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



English 

I would like you to read chapter 1. (See class dojo) 

I would then like you to focus on creating your own character, using adjectives to describe them and 
keeping in character with the story. If you would like help creating your character, there will be 
lessons released on YouTube at 10:30 each day. Just search LITFILM Fest El dorado. 

Phew! That may seem like a lot of work, and it is, but it is only there if you want it. You can 
do all of it, some of it, or none of it and choose to do your own learning. If you need any help, 
or want to share your learning with me then please do. I will be in touch soon regarding a 
zoom meeting and I hope as many of you as possible will be able to come. 
Take care everyone and remember, I am here if you need me. Miss you lots like jelly tots! 


